
I strongly oppose HB1287 and ask the committee to return an unfavorable 
report. 
It is already illegal to convert a firearm to fire “automatically”.  
The bill imposes yet one more unfair encumbrance on law abiding citizens 
who happen to own or carry a certain make/model handgun. This handgun 
is ubiquitous among the general population but also in Law enforcement. 
The open ended nature of the handgun description can cause unintended 
consequences in the future by targeting unintended other brands or 
models. 
Please return an unfavorable report on HB1287 
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